
CIRCULAR FOR PARENTS

Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.25                                                                      Date- 07/09/16

To: All Parents (Class 7 to 9)
From: The Principal
Subject:  English Workshop Postponement and Maths Workshop

Dear Parents,

In regard to the earlier circular sent to you on 02/09/16 (Ref No- Cir/RBS/2016-17/No.24), we would like to 
bring to your notice that the English workshop planned on 17th September 2016, Saturday at Santej campus 
has been postponed to a later date.  We will keep you informed of the next date.

 A " Maths Workshop " is going to be held for all the parents of class 7 to 9 on 17th September 2016, 
Saturday at Redbricks Junior, Satellite campus from 1.30 to 3.00 pm . 

The workshop will be conducted by the Maths Educators and will highlight the benefits of mental maths, 
common errors made by students and the basic skills of Maths.

Kindly note that it is mandatory for atleast one parent to attend the workshop.

The students of class 7 to 9 will be dispersed from the school as per their regular Saturday timings.

Please send your confirmation latest by 09th September 2016, Friday.

Thanking You,

With Warm Regards,

Mr.Hiren Parikh
The Principal
Redbricks School (Class 7 to 9)

CONFIRMATION SLIP

Please submit your confirmation for the workshop to the class teacher/school counselor latest by
09th September 2016, Friday.

Name of the Parent:_____________________________________________________

Child's Name: _______________________________

Class:_______________________________________

Consent for attending the workshop: Yes No 

Number of people attending:   Any one parent Both parents

Parent's Signature: __________   Date:______________


